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SWiFT Commissioning Completed with Flying Colors 

Thanks to all on the National Wind Institute team who helped bring this com-
missioning ceremony to completion. Your hard work was noted and much      
appreciated.  

Thank You! 



 

Carol Ann Stanley Retires After 25 Years of Service to TTU 

Carol Ann Stanley, Unit Manager for the 

National Wind Institute, retired after 

giving 25 years of solid service to TTU. 

 

Thank you Carol Ann for your dedicated 

service. You helped to raise the NWI    

to the level it is.  

 

 

 

(L-R): Former NWI student assistant 

Rijo Verghese, Carol Ann Stanley,       

the guest of honor, and Jyoti Mathur, 

current NWI student assistant pause for      

a smile during the festivities.  

 
WiSE Wednesdays Continue Unabated…. 

The ongoing tradition of WiSE Wednesday Lecture Series continues into April as WiSE/NWI Ph.D. students Everett Perry 

(left) and Tom Quintero (right) give updates on their research to fellow students and faculty.  Congratulations on doing      

a good job! 

 WiSE/NWI Ph.D. Student Plays Serious Cricket 

The cricket team representing TTU recently 

spent Spring Beak at America College 

Cricket Championship in Fort Lauderdale, 

FL.  

 

WiSE/NWI Ph.D. student Venkatesh        

Singarao was a member of the team (front 

row, three in from right with the “Guns Up”).  

 

Congratulations to all who participated. 

 

Howzat! 


